
 

 

     If your child is miss-

ing an item, please 

check at the school lost 

and found. 

 

Thank You! 

   

 

 
DSES faculty and staff ap-

preciate the opportunity 

to work with your stu-

dents.  We are seeing a 

lot of progress and appre-

ciate your support as we 

continue to see their pro-

gress.     
     Your children are 

amazing and keep us smil-

ing as they show an en-

thusiasm for learning. 

They are doing a great 

job of trying to CHOOSE 

KINDNESS!! 
    Have an amazing Holi-

day Break!  We are look-

ing forward to a New 

Year! 

 

Our  students do much 

better academically if 

they have the oppor-

tunity to go outside at 

recess each day and get 

some fresh air.  Please 

remind your child to 
wear a coat, mittens 

or gloves, and warm 

shoes.    

        If you could 

take a few minutes 

to write your child’s 

name inside coats, 

backpacks,   mittens, 

etc., it will make the 

items much easier 

to return if they are 

lost 

Principals Message                            Cold Weather 

     Slam Dunk Reading              Caroling at the DSES 

   Our Slam Dunk Reading 

Program is going so well 

too! Six classes have read 

over 10,000 minutes, and 

our school has read 130,000 

minutes so far! If we read 

500,000 minutes by the end 

of the year, our school gets 

to have a dunking party fea-

turing many of our staff get-

ting tossed into a dunk tank! 

Other prizes per class in-

clude—donuts from our 

PVG, root beer floats, book 

tokens, and even lunch in 

the park with the principal. 

Encourage your kids to keep 

reading and to turn in their 

calendars at the end of each 

month. Our secretaries real-

ly want to get dunked at the 

end of the year!  

We are so excited to invite you 

to the Delta South Elementary. 

We will be having a Christmas 

Program on Dec. 20th.  It will 

be outside and performed at 

9:00 & 1:30.  The AM Kinder-

garten and AM PreSchool will 

be able to go home after the 

AM performance and the rest 

of the school can go home after 
the afternoon performance.  

We will have a whole school 

practice on the 19th.  Please 

have your child dress warmly! 
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Bunny Business 
 

Ornaments 
December 9th - Christ-

mas ornaments are due. 

 

Ugly Sweater Contest  

Wednesday, December 15 

 

School Program 
Monday, December 19, 

Whole School practice at 

9:00 and 1:30 
Tuesday, December 20, 

“Caroling at the DSES” at 

9:00 & 1:30 

 
Last Day Before 

Christmas Break: 
AM Kindergarten NO 

SCHOOL 
PM Kindergarten come in 

the morning and release at 

10:00  

Preschool NO SCHOOL 
Wednesdayday, Decem-

ber 21st early out day 

@11:55 for town and 

12:00 for bus 

 
Christmas Vacation: 

Thursday, December 22 

to Friday, January 3rd. 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Delta South Elementary 



 

  Congratulations to all 

of the students that met 

their goal and read or 

were read to for 400 

minutes or more during 

the month of November! 

These students will re-

ceive a certificate for a  

free Cinnamon Stick 

from Gordos. The cer-

tificate must be re-

deemed by Friday, De-

cember 31. 

     Students that read or 

are read to 400 minutes 

or more during the 

month of December will 

earn a certificate for a  

One soft serve ice 

cream cone with a 

minimum purchase of 

$5  from Ashton 

Meats. Don’t forget to 

turn in your November 

reading calendar to the 

office by Friday, De-

cember 9th. 

     We would like to 

thank our sponsors for 

supporting our school 

   The change for hunger was a great 

success. Thanks to everyone who 
sent their kiddos to school with 

change in November. The DSES 
raised over $1000 for our local food 

bank! Four awesome teachers got a 
pie to the face, and both Mr. 

Rawlinson and I colored our hair 
because the kids raised so much 

money. You can watch the whole 

assembly on our Facebook page!   

Our teachers were great sports. 
They each agreed to the pies in the 
face. Some of the races for leaders 

on the leaderboard were so close 
(within dollars)! The teachers were 

not sure  who would be the recipi-

    Thanks to our PVG for 

obtaining our spirit shirts 

for the year!! We wear 

them on Thursdays.  We 

appreciate helping with 

birthday bulletin boards and 

being supportive of our 

programs. They have been 

enthusiastic and supportive 

of our programs while still 

observing all the safety 

rules!!   

  

ent. In the morning assembly we 

announced the winners for the Pre-
School and the Specialists and in the 

afternoon assembly we announced 
the winners for the Kindergarten and 

1st Grade. In the end, Mrs. Edwards 
received the pie for Pre-School, and 

Mrs. Johnson received the pie for the 
Specialists. In the afternoon, Mrs. 

Oldroyd got a pie in the face for 
Kindergarten while Mrs. Nay took 

the pie for the 1st Grade. We thank 
our teachers for being such good 

sports.   

Delta Area Chamber of Commerce Reading Program 

PVG News                                   Change for Hunger 

Media Happenings            Ornaments 

   Quick reminder about 

our Reading  Bingo. You 

should be working on 

the Yellow Card. This 

can be turned in be-

tween Dec. 13th and Jan 

6th. This time is extend-

ed due to the holiday 

break. Once your stu-

dent's yellow card has 

been completed cele-

brate being halfway to 

the finish.  Thanks!   

 Each student is invited 

to help decorate the 

trees in the front entry-

way.  It is totally option-

al.  If you would like to 

participate, please help 

your child make an orna-

ment at home and then 

bring it in to the office.  

Please have your child’s 

name and teacher’s in-

tials somewhere on the 

ornament.  

   I’m excited to report 

that our Book Fair was a 

success. I can’t thank you 

all enough for your sup-

port. The great success 

of our book fair will al-

low us to purchase new 

books for our library. I 

look forward to sharing 

with our students the 

new books that will be 

available for them to 

check out.   

“Christmas 

weaves a magic 

wand over this 

world, and 

behold, 

everything is 

softer and more 

beautiful.”  

Norman Vincent 

Peale 
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“There are many 

little ways to en-

large your child's 

world.  Love of 

books is the best 

of all! 

 

Jacqueline  

Kennedy 

“How beauti-

ful a day can 

be when 

kindness 

touches it”   
George Elliston 


